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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2016 9:28 AM
To: Vic Cordiano
Subject: RE: Docket 110323-EI - FPSC Review of Coal Combustion Residual Storage and 

Disposal Processes

Good morning Vic, 
 
Per this email, 08613-11 in Docket 110323-EI will be returned to Duke Energy. Also per this email, the Clerk's Office will declassify 
confidential DN 00052-12 in Docket 110323-EI and return the document to APA. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Angela 
 
From: Vic Cordiano  
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2016 9:09 AM 
To: Angela Charles 
Subject: RE: Docket 110323-EI - FPSC Review of Coal Combustion Residual Storage and Disposal Processes 
 
Hi Angela, 
 
Per the email below regarding Duke’s confirmation that the information in DN 08613-11 is no longer confidential, please 
return DN 08613-11 to Duke and return DN 00052-12 to us once you have completed your declassification process. 
 
Thanks, 
Vic 
 
From: Vic Cordiano  
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2016 1:49 PM 
To: 'Triplett, Dianne' 
Subject: RE: Docket 110323-EI - FPSC Review of Coal Combustion Residual Storage and Disposal Processes 
 
Thanks! 
 
From: Triplett, Dianne [mailto:Dianne.Triplett@duke-energy.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2016 2:43 PM 
To: Vic Cordiano 
Cc: Tibbetts, Arlene 
Subject: RE: Docket 110323-EI - FPSC Review of Coal Combustion Residual Storage and Disposal Processes 
 
Hi Vic, 
 
We have confirmed that this information is no longer confidential. 
 
Thanks, 
Dianne  
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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From: Vic Cordiano [mailto:VCordian@PSC.STATE.FL.US]  
Sent: Friday, August 26, 2016 8:57 AM 
To: Triplett, Dianne 
Subject: Docket 110323-EI - FPSC Review of Coal Combustion Residual Storage and Disposal Processes 
 

*** Exercise caution. This is an EXTERNAL email. DO NOT open 
attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected 
email. ***  
Hi Dianne, 
 
Although the Commission’s Order PSC-15-0380-CFO-EI granting confidentiality of Duke’s information in DN 08613-11 
doesn’t expire until March 11, 2017, the 5-year records retention requirement will soon expire on December 31, 2016. 
Therefore, at your convenience, would you call or email me so that I can find out whether or not Duke would be willing 
to release for public disclosure the specific dollar amounts for years 2008-2010 in the work papers and audit report 
which are currently protected from public disclosure?   
 
Thanks, 
Vic 
 

Victor Cordiano, Sr. 
Engineering Specialist II 
Office of Auditing and Performance Analysis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850  
vcordian@psc.state.fl.us | Tel: 850.413.6590 | Fax: 850.413.6591 
 

 
 




